

Jean René MORICE Vice-President Cultural Affairs, Student **Initiatives and Communication**

Angers, 3rd November 2016

Françoise GROLLEAU **Vice-President International Affairs**

Réf. Sophie GENOT Courriel: sophie.genot@univ-angers.fr

Reference: Call for applications: University Performing Arts Festival

Dear Colleagues,

The Direction of Cultural Affairs and Student Initiatives (DCI) and the Direction of International Affairs are glad to launch a call for candidates for the 5th Edition of the University Performing Arts Festival (Festival de la Création Universitaire) of the University of Angers, which will be taking place from Tuesday, 28th March 2017 to Friday, 7th April 2017.

The University of Angers wishes to highlight the talents and the artistic skills of university students and staff of our university and of our partners.

This year, once again, university creativity, in the broadest sense of the term, will be celebrated: theatre, dance, music, photography, plastic arts, cinema, street arts, brass bands...

This festival, which is open on an international level, has been created in a spirit of sharing and exchange. It is a unique opportunity to discover unknown artistic expressions and to build special relationships among artists.

We would appreciate if you could spread this call for application among all those students and staff of your university, who might be interested. Please find attached here the 3 documents, which are necessary to apply.

The full application form is to be returned by Wednesday, 7th December 2016 to dci@contact.univangers.fr

Information on the Festival de la Création Universitaire on the official site of the You will find more University of Angers www.univ-angers.fr/culture

Kindest Regards,

Jean-René MORICE VP Cultural Affairs, Student Initiatives and Communication

Françoise GROLLEAU VP International Affairs

Présidence de l'Université d'Angers 40 rue de Rennes – BP 73532 | 49035 ANGERS cedex 01 | Tél. 02 41 96 23 23 | Fax 02 41 96 23 00